
 

 

  Summer Term       25th June  2021 
secretary@jennetts.bonitas.org.uk 

 
John 10:10 Live life in all it’s fullness 

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/plastic-free-status/


 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   
 
Quiz Club 1st  place. Read all about it on page 3 
 

 

We’re delighted that we have earnt our first badge as a school– Plastic Free Status 

More news from   Mrs Johnson page 4.  

 

We always welcome new starters throughout the year but often in September,  if  

you know of  someone who might want to join Team JPCE please direct them 

to https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/school-office/admissions/ or contact our 

office via secretary@jennetts.bonitas.org.uk.  Equally, we often have movement at 

the end of  year, summer time is a great time to move house. If  you intend to leave 

us at the end of  the year for pastures new, let our office team help you smooth the 

process!  

Welcome to Dan Joel who joins our breakfast club team. Dan will be with us every 

morning from 7:15 in September to run an active and  sporty start to the day with 

Mrs Whittington.  

Please read our plans so far on end of  term events.  The majority will go ahead in 

our existing bubbles but sadly we cannot invite you in. We will of  course take pho-

tos.  

 

Stay well and stay safe.    Liz Savage   Headteacher   

This week 
Quiz Club  Plastic free status   Felt artwork 

Pages for Parents   PTA  Raffle  CAHMS Children’s pages   M and M visit  

St Francis and St Clare   Attendance   

Rainbow & Owl Term Dates and  upcoming dates  Items needed 

Date  Event  Change 

29th June ( Nursery ), 6th July  ( Y1– Y6)  

7th July ( Reception)  

Sports Days EYFS and Whole 
school  

Internal only within existing bubbles.  Still please send in 
children in PE kits and water bottle 

Thursday 15th July Year 6 production Online – filmed and released by children to you to watch 
for a limited time. 

2nd July  PTA Summer Fair Postponed to September 

7th July  Open Evening  Postponed to September 

19th July  10th Celebration  Internal within bubbles—we will take photos 

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/school-office/admissions


 

 

Quiz Club 1st  

Place 2021 
Quiz Selection | Jennett's Park (bonitas.org.uk)  

On Thursday the 24th of  June, 

we took part in the national fi-

nal of  the Year 6 General 

Knowledge Quiz Club.  We 

were thrilled to have this amaz-

ing opportunity, knowing that over 1000 schools had taken 

part in virtual heats across the country and 22 teams had 

successfully progressed to the final. 

We received a variety of  multiple-choice questions such as: 

maths, history, science, geography and grammar.  We all had 

our own specialist topics and worked together as a 

team.  Our last question was based on a painting by Georges 

Seurat - the artist we studied for our Take One Picture week. 

One of  the maths questions was: 

If  A = 4, B = 12 and C = 22, calculate C - 

A x B.  However, the question did not fol-

low the rule of  BIDMAS and none of  the 

answers shown were correct.  

Originally, we were awarded 3rd place 

but when we asked them about the 

maths question and told them what the 

answer should have been, our score 

was recalculated and we finished in 

joint 1st place! 

Demi, Freddie, Josh and Sophie 

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/quiz-selection/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/quiz-selection/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/quiz-selection/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/quiz-selection/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/quiz-selection/


 

 

Plastic free status & 

Badges.  
Very exciting news that this week  we have 

been awarded our Plastic Free Schools 

Award! Well done to Mrs Johnson for all your 

hard work.  

 

Read about their suc-

cess here  

Plastic Free Status | Jen-

nett's Park (bonitas.org.uk)  

 

Project Biodiversity 

Badges | Jennett's 

Park (bonitas.org.uk)  

 

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/plastic-free-status/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/plastic-free-status/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/project-biodiversity-badges/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/project-biodiversity-badges/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/project-biodiversity-badges/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/plastic-free-status/


 

 

More details next week but look at the 

stunning banner we made for interna-

tional week with Artist Heidi Street 

Ward. She will make two more banners 

over the next two years. All children 

took part .  

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/felt-artwork-international-week/


 

 

Pages for Parents 

PTA Page Jennett’s Park PTA | Jen-

nett's Park (bonitas.org.uk)  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

We recommend you  

download the new NOS app for 

parents   

 

App store link 

Google store link   

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/community/961-2/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/community/961-2/
https://apps.apple.com/gb/app/national-online-safety/id1530342372?utm_source=Parentkind&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=12376978_National%20Online%20Safety%20solus%20May&dm_i=14X9,7DA4Y,ULTN67,TWRPY,1
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=uk.co.nationaleducationgroup.nos&utm_source=Parentkind&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=12376978_National%20Online%20Safety%20solus%20May&dm_i=14X9,7DA4Y,ULTN67,TWRPZ,1


 

 

PTA News  

A big thank you from the PTA for all your tea towels or-

ders - you have helped us raise £582 which is fantas-

tic!! We will be in touch as soon as we receive them in 

to let you know of  the collection date/time. 

Due to the summer fayre being postponed, we have 

decided to hold a raffle in its absence. The PTA will be 

selling raffle squares at pick up over the next few 

weeks for anyone who 

would like to buy one. 

Squares are £2 each and 

we would ask that the cor-

rect small change is given, 

where possible. If  you 

aren’t happy dealing with 

cash, then please speak to 

one of  us and we can make 

alternate arrangements . 

There are some amazing 

prizes up for grabs; Lexi-

con Vouchers, Puzzalogi-

cal Escape Rooms, Go Karting Voucher, 4 Kingdom 

Tickets, Free Window Cleans, BBQ Meat Pack, Pick n 

Mix Sweets; so you have to be in it to win it!  

Many thanks for your continued support, it is much ap-

preciated by us and the school. 

Thank you the PTA 

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/community/961-2/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/community/961-2/


 

 

CAHMS Partnership 

page 
We are often asked to signpost to other ser-

vices for mental health. If  you are struggling 

do let us know. We have both a wellbeing 

champion and Family support worker to help 

you and your extended family.  

 

Click here for the full document  

 

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/EB-CAMHS-Partnership-services-guide-1-1.pdf
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/EB-CAMHS-Partnership-services-guide-1-1.pdf


 

 

 

 

 

 

A big Thank You! 

Our PTA journey this year has been tougher 

than in previous years due to the challenges 

thrown our way by the pandemic. Meetings 

have had to be virtual, volunteers and children 

haven’t been in the school building, parents haven’t been al-

lowed on site and the use of  cash and small change, previously 

perfect for donating has also diminished! The dedicated team 

of  PTA families have continued through all of  these challenges 

and edited, adapted and started new events which may even 

stay in the PTA calendar. (Pizza night was a big hit with many!)  

We are so grateful to all those who attend meetings, help share 

communications, turn up to events and spend their money to 

make extra funds for the school. Thank you!  

Sadly, Sarah Stewart, our current PTA Chair will be standing 

down at the end of  the year. You have taken on a big challenge 

this year and we are very grateful for your hard work. A huge 

thank you for all that you have done for us during these tough 

times.  

Could you be our next Chairperson? 

Have you ever thought about joining the PTA? Do you have time 

to volunteer? Do you have ideas to enable others to have fun 

while raising funds?  

We need someone organised, dedicated and passionate to 

step into the role of  Chair for next year.  

If  that might be you, contact Miss Szadowski 

via secretary@jennetts.bonitas.org.uk  to find 

out more!  

We are always looking for new members to join 

the PTA and offer any time, skills or ideas that 

you can share with us!  

mailto:secretary@jennetts.bonitas.org.uk


 

 

Virtual surgeries for parents and  

carers 

To be hosted by: 

Shelley Thorpe  Family Support Worker 

Craig Tribe  Chartered Educational Psychologist 

 

1. Wednesday 30 June 2021 

13:00-13:20 

13:20-13:40 

13:40-14:00 

2. Wednesday 7 July 2021 

10:00-10:20 

10:20-10:40 

10:40-11:00 

These will be OUR individual surgeries and will be tailored to suit 
your needs, experiences and concerns. 

For more information and to book a slot, please contact:  

secretary@jennetts.bonitas.org.uk 

 



 

 

  We are really excited to an-

nounce holiday camp at  

Jennett’s Park this summer! 

Click here for more details 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

See here for all our  

wraparound care details 

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/Jennetts-Park-Camp.pdf
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/children/wraparound-care/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/children/wraparound-care/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/Jennetts-Park-Camp.pdf


 

 

Pages for Children 
Very wise words from Pooh. Always tell 

us when you need us 

"Today was a Difficult Day," said Pooh. 

There was a pause. 

"Do you want to talk about it?" asked Piglet. 

"No," said Pooh after a bit. "No, I don't think I do." 

"That's okay," said Piglet, and he came and sat beside 

his friend. 

"What are you doing?" asked Pooh. 

"Nothing, really," said Piglet. "Only, I know what Diffi-

cult Days are like. I quite often don't feel like talking 

about it on my Difficult Days either. 

"But goodness," continued Piglet, "Difficult Days are 

so much easier when you know you've got someone 

there for you. And I'll always be here for you, Pooh." 

And as Pooh sat there, working through in his head his 

Difficult Day, while the solid, reli-

able Piglet sat next to him quiet-

ly, swinging his little legs...he 

thought that his best friend had 

never been more right." 

A.A. Milne 



 

 

 

 

On Friday 18th 

June , we 

watched a per-

formance of  

Treasure Island by M and M Production  

With technical wizardry, catchy songs and an 

audience full of  pirates (us!) we knew we 

were in for a 

treat and we weren't disappointed. 

We were taken on a journey to find the treas-

ure using the map - of  course, X always marks 

the spot! 

Our favourite part - everything! 

We would like to say thank you to Mrs Savage 

for organising this for us, it was phenomenal, 

brilliant 

and hilarious! 

M and M Productions Treasure Island | Jennett's Park 

(bonitas.org.uk)  
Reagan P and Ella J 

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/m-and-m-productions-treasure-island/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/m-and-m-productions-treasure-island/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/m-and-m-productions-treasure-island/


 

 

Dear All 

 
This will again be a cafe style service.  Tables will be socially 
distanced and each one can have a family or bubble seated. 
All adults must wear masks.  We shall be serv-
ing refreshments from 11:00 a.m. but everyone must be seat-
ed by 11:30 for the start of  the service.  Anyone arriving after 
this time will not be able to gain access.  Please fill up the ta-
bles from the front, use the hand sanitiser by the font and log-
in to the venue using the Covid App and  QR code. 

Communion will be in one kind,  the host (bread), with no 
communal cup.  Singing is still not allowed but songs will be 
shown on the screen. 

Reverend Carol returns this week when we celebrate the sec-
ond Sunday of  Trinity.   The reading is from Mark 4 (attached) 
if  you would like to do this.  It is the parable of  the mustard 
seed. 

If  you are able to help set up then please arrive at 10:30. 

St Francis & St 
Clare Church of 
England | Jennett's 
Park  

https://sites.google.com/a/jennettsparkchurch.org.uk/jennetts-park-church/home
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/community/st-francis-st-clare-church/
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/community/st-francis-st-clare-church/
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/community/st-francis-st-clare-church/
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/community/st-francis-st-clare-church/


 

 

Class Attendance % 

   

Robins 93 

Woodpeckers 100 

Whinchats 98 

Stonechats 96 

Canaries 98 

Yellowhammers 99 

Greenjays 98 

Parakeets 95 

Kingfisher 100 

Macaws 97 

Mockingbird 96 

Peacocks 98 

Sabrewings 90 

Sunbirds 96 

Average  97% 

Attendance 

Attendance should be 96% or above. Please note, the school will not authorise 

leave unless under exceptional circumstances if  a child is over 5 years and 

therefore of  statutory school age. Attendance policy here  

Absences  

All absences should be reported by telephone or email before 9.30am.  

Thank you.  

 



 

 

Outstanding Owl and Rainbow 

Promise Learners  
 Each week children are chosen for showing Owl learning         

behaviours or following our Rainbow Promise.  

 
Our Rainbow Promise underpins everything we do at school. Just as the Rain-
bow was a sign of  God’s promise to     Noah that from that moment God would 
enable Noah and the people of  the earth to flourish and experience life in all its 
fullness. So as a school community we promise to do our best to enable all the 
pupils and adults of  our school to flourish academically and professionally so 
that they might reach their potential. 
 
The Rainbow is also a symbol of  the diversity of  our school 
community, but as a church school we recognise that we are all 
created and valued by God, and so as a school community we commit to care for 
and value each other. 
 
The dove symbolises our need to persevere in some aspects of  life 
as it is not  always the first time we find success. It was not the 
first time that Noah had tried to find dry land and so we much 
seek strength within ourselves and from God to achieve. 
 

  These are our Values we try to live each day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Owl Learning Behaviours:  

C - Collaboration 

O - Optimism 

P - Perseverance 

P - Pride 

I - Inspiration 

C - Challenge 

MD - Managing Distractions 

Love 

 Honesty  

Respect  

Peace  

Forgiveness  

Patience  

Support   

☺ Kindness & Joy   



 

 

Our Rainbow Moments 

this week are . . . 

Our Owl Learners this 

week are . . . 

Robins Oliver 

Woodpeckers Alex B 

Stonechats Saanvi 

Whinchats Alice 

Canaries Milla 

Yellowhammers Leo 

Greenjays Niamh and Jesleyne 

Parakeets Chloe 

Kingfishers Iyla 

Macaws Emily L & Teddy 

Mockingbirds Alex 

Peacocks Jensen & Megan D 

Sabrewings Ellie 

Sunbirds Jasmine, Sofia, Nata-

sha & Emily 

Robins Dylan 

Woodpeckers Evie 

Stonechats Mia 

Whinchats Max 

Canaries Oscar & Cassie 

Yellowhammers Whole Class 

Greenjays Charlie 

Parakeets Bentley 

Kingfishers Jacob 

Macaws Tilly 

Mockingbirds Charlotte P 

Peacocks Lewis 

Sabrewings Charlie 

Sunbirds Freddie, Josh, Demi 

& Sophie 



 

 

Dates for your Diary– New = Blue 

 

 

Monday 21st June 2021 International Week 

Felt Making workshop MTW 

Lucky Moyo Music for change coming to school all week  

Nation learns about wider reopening plans  

Tuesday 22nd June 2021 Scholastic Book fair delivered 

Windrush DAY  

Friday 25th June  20p fair 

Y6 EVENING EVENTS 

Monday 28th June Deputy Heads contact parents re potential class adjustments 

Wednesday 30th June Bracknell Transition days for secondary Cancelled 

Moving Up morning—chance to meet new teachers  

Thursday 1st July  Bracknell Transition days for secondary Cancelled 

Friday 2nd July 2021 PTA Fair Postponed to September  

Reports go Home 

Wintershall Y6 

Monday 5th July 2021 EYFS Big Toddle 

Tuesday 6th July 2021 Sports Day—in school event  

Wednesday 7th July  Open Evening 5pm to 6:30 all welcome  Postponed til September  

Thursday 8th July 2021  

Tuesday 13th July 2021 Darcy Taylor makes large scale art project in school  

Thursday 15th July 2021 Yr 6 Summer Performance -  released online 

Friday 16th July 2021 Yr 6 Leavers Service - 9.30 am Virtual  

Monday 19th July 2021 Grand Day In - Whole School Picnic  10th Anniversary  in school 

Tuesday 20th July 2021 TERM ENDS - 1.30pm 



 

 

Term Dates 2021 2022 

Autumn Term 2021  

Professional Training 
Days 

Wednesday 1st September 2021Day 1 

Start of Term Thursday 2nd September 2021  Children return 

Half Term Monday 25th October – Friday 29th  October 2021 

End of Term Friday 17th December 2021 end 1:30 

Spring Term 2022 

Professional Training 
Day 

Tuesday 4th January 2022 Day 2 

Start of Term Wednesday 5th  January 2022 

Half Term Monday 14th February – Friday 18th February 2022 

End of Term Friday 1st April 2022 end 1:30 

Summer Term 2022 

Professional Training 
Day 

Tuesday  19th April 2022  Day 3 

Start of Term Wednesday 20th  April 2022 

Half Term Monday 30th May – Friday 3rd June 2022 

End of Term Wednesday 20th July end 1:30 

 



 

 

Term Dates 2022-23  

Autumn Term 2022   

Professional Training 
Days 

Thursday  1st September 2022 Day 1 

Friday 2nd September 2022 Day 2 

Start of Term Monday 5th  September 2022 

Children return 

Half Term Monday 24th October - Friday 28th  October 2022 

End of Term Friday 16th December 2022 1:30 pm 

Spring Term 2023 

Professional Training 
Day 

Tuesday  3rd January 2023 

Day 3 

Start of Term Wednesday  4th January 2023 

Half Term Monday 13th February - Friday 17th February 2023 

End of Term Friday 31st March 2023 1:30 pm 

(Good Friday 7th April 2023; Easter Monday 10th April 2023) 

Summer Term 2023 

Start of Term Monday 17th April 2023 

Children return 

Half Term May Bank Holidays 1st and 29th May 2023 

Monday 29th May to Friday 2nd June 2023 

End of Term Wednesday 19th   July 1:30 pm  2023 

Professional Training 
Day 

Day 4 & 5 (taken as TOIL) 

Thursday 20th July 2023 

Friday 21st  July 2023 

  



 

 

Items we love  

receiving at JPCE  

Deliver to the drop off  table at 

front of  school 

Item 

Plastic Bottle ends for yearly Remembrance  

display 

Puppets/ Dressing up clothes 

Lego 

Storage boxes/ trolleys  

Labelled plants, bulbs and seedlings for around school 

Prams 

Clean Toys 

Bottle tops– We love making art with them ! 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


